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Monday 31st October 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

St Just Library Visit 

To help further develop our love of reading and support our local libraries, both classes will be visiting 

St Just Library on Wednesday 2nd November. Following on from the Summer Reading Challenge, we 

will be taking part in story-telling and book-themed activities with Vicky and the team.  

We will be leaving school after morning registration, travelling by coach, and will return before 

lunchtime.   

We will also be visiting Cape Cornwall School for some fun activities!  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Mark Francis  

 

Head Teacher 
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